
From: Kristy Rusher  
Sent: Monday, 12 September 2016 2:24 p.m. 
To:  
Subject: FW: Allocated: Request 256165 Priority 3: Local Government Official 
Information Act Request. 
 
Hi Andy, 
 
In regards to your Warm Up New Zealand Fund enquiry please accept our 
apologies for the further delay in response to your questions. We have been 
processing a high volume of requests and are now in a position to report the 
answers to your enquiries. 
 
Your questions are repeated below: 
1. The Yearly (preferably monthly) value of works funded or rated under the 
Warm Up New Zealand fund since its inception in July 2009. 
 
The funds are paid to a third party in two or three instalments a year. 
 
2009/2010 $62,500 EnergySmart Ltd 
2010/2011 $16,550 EnergySmart Ltd 
2010/2011 $45,950 Otago Regional Council 
2011/2012 $62,500 Otago Regional Council  
2012/2013 $62,500 Otago Regional Council  
2013/2014 $62,500 Otago Community Trust  
2014/2015 $62,500 Otago Community Trust 
2015/2016 $62,500 Cosy Homes Charitable Trust 
 
 
2. If possible, a copy of the memorandum of understanding between your 
Council and EECA regarding the fund. 
 
The funds, listed above from the DCC, do not go to EECA. The contribution from 
the DCC is donated to third parties, listed above, who also leverage other funds 
to increase the number of houses that are able to be insulated through the EECA 
scheme. 
 
EECA require installers to provide third party funding in order to bid for home 
insulation quota.  
 
EECA act as a part funder. The EECA funds are paid directly to the installers 
whose work is audited by EECA to EECA standards. As there is no direct 
contractual relationship with the Council does not hold an MOU or contract with 
EECA. This aspect of your request is declined under section 17(e) Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 as the information 



requested does not exist.  
 
 
Regards,  
 
Kristy Rusher 
 
 
Kristy Rusher 
Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-
rohe o Otepoti 
 
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New 
Zealand 
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: kristy.rusher@dcc.govt.nz 




